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TO	:	All D-Band and above employees

FROM	:	General Manager

DATE	:	Tuesday, 10 June 2014

SUBJECT	:	MOSH - ADOPTION OF SIMPLE
		LEADING PRACTICES
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Dear Colleagues

This is to inform you that we have made a decision to adopt the following Simple Leading Practices as per the MOSH Learning Hub methodology:
1. Multi-stage filtration system and
2. Winch Covers
We are of the opinion that by adopting these simple leading practices the health of our workers will immensely
benefit in terms of reducing the dust load underground and therefore reduce the dust exposure levels to our
workers. By doing so we re-iterate our commitment to zero harm and that we will do anything possible to ensure
our workers return home safely and healthy.

Please ensure that the content of this brief is communicated through all the mine’s communication channels to all workers.


Together we can!
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